

Colegio Tecnológico Pulmahue Miss. Yorka Sepúlveda

## **Sexto Básico**

Estimados padres y apoderados el objetivo de esta guía de trabajo es que el alumno reconozca vocabulario sobre lugares en la ciudad e identifique una lectura sobre lugares respondiendo preguntas de comprensión. Para dudas y consultas enviar correo a <a href="mailto:Yorka.sepulveda.pulmahue@gmail.com">Yorka.sepulveda.pulmahue@gmail.com</a> de 9 a 7pm, en caso de necesitar material extra para el vocabulario también mandar correo. Plazo de entrega: viernes 10 de julio hasta las 2pm

O.A: Reconocer vocabulario de sitios en una ciudad

O.A2: Identificar información en textos.

## IN THE CITY - Where do you go?

Read, write the name of the place and number the picture.
1 There you can see wild animals
2 Children can play there
3 You can buy your clothes
4 People can pray there
5 You buy your food there
6 You can withdraw money
7 You can send a letter
8 You can watch a film
9 Sick people go there
10 Children must go there for about 9 years
11 You buy newspapers there
12 There you can do the laundry
13 You take the train
14 People park their car
15 You can see interesting things
16 You put gas in your car
17 You can have a cup of coffee





## Reading comprehension: Read the following text and answer the items related to true or false and questions.

Hi Friends! My name's Sandra and I live in Hilltown. It is in the south of England. It isn't a very big town. About 9,000 people live here.

There are about thirty shops in Hilltown and there are three supermarkets. You can buy everything in the town what you need. There are two banks and a post office in Main Street. There is a police station and a library, too. You can find a big market where you can buy fresh fruit, vegetables, meat and dairy products. I like going to the market with my mum.

There are three churches in the town centre and there is a park, too. In the park children can play because there is a playground. In our town you can find some restaurants and there are five cafés. My favourite café is Icecave. It's in Park Street and the ice cream is fantastic here!

There are three elementary and two high schools in Hilltown. My school is in Mill Street. We have got a very nice building. Next to our school there is a sports centre. Every Wednesday afternoon we play badminton.

If you want to see a film you can go to the cinema in our town, but unfortunately there aren't any theatres here. I like living in Hilltown because it is a calm, neat place and people are friendly.

## Are the statements true ( $\checkmark$ ), false (\*) or doesn't it say ( $\emptyset$ )?

- 1 Hilltown is a big place.
- 2 There are three supermarkets in the town.
- 3 There is a factory in Hilltown.
- 4 There isn't a post office.
- 5 People have to go to another town if they want to do shopping.
- 6 Children can play outside.
- 7 There is a football pitch in the town.
- 8 Sandra likes Icecave café.
- 9 You can see plays and pantomimes in Hilltown.
- 10 Sandra likes her town a lot.

Answer the questions.
1 Where can you find Hilltown?
2 How many people live in the town?
3 What buildings and places can you find there?
4 What is Sandra's school like? Where is it?
5 Why does she like her town?